
U3A SALISBURY ARCHAEOLOGY GROUP NOTICE 

I am pleased to announce that the group will be returning to our “ancestral home” at the Salisbury 

Museum for the January 2024 meeting. 

We will be one of the first users of the superb new lecture hall and the staff at the museum are very 

happy for us to again be based at the Museum. The new lecture hall has a much higher capacity than 

our temporary base at the Rifle Museum and I am now able to increase the group membership.  

It is therefore with great pleasure that I can invite up to 20 more U3A members to join our group 

from January 2024 and of course welcome back those existing members who found our current 

venue restricting and were reluctant to come along because of this.  

Each month from January to April and September to December on the second Tuesday  from 10am 

to 12pm we are entertained by very experienced archaeology lecturers on all manner of archaeology 

subjects. We welcome members at all levels of expertise from experienced archaeologists to 

absolute beginners. The charge per meeting for speakers and refreshments is £5. If you are 

interested in joining the group please send an email to: mfburrows100@gmail.com 

Malcolm Burrows 
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